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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

It has been so wonderful to have the children back in school over the last two weeks. They 
have all been amazing and adapted really well to the new Covid-19 measures, and we are 
very proud of them. Here are some examples of work which have been completed this 

week.  
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 

2020/21 Academic Year 
 
 

Monday 26th to Friday 30th October—half 
term 

 
Thursday 17th December—last day of term 

 
Friday 18th December—INSET day. School 

closed.  
 

Monday 4th January—Spring term begins 




